











## Join ENC's Primitive Skills Society



Click on photo for a larger image

Submitted photo

Each month locals are invited to gather to learn and work on different primitive skills at the Environmental Nature Center (ENC) during the Primitive Skills Society. Participants end each meeting with a light meal cooked over the campfire, meeting and developing friendships with great like-minded people.

The next meeting will be held on Saturday, Dec. 8 from 4:30 - 7:30 p.m., led by ENC Executive Director Bo Glover. Invite your friends if you think they're into cool stuff!

Society Members are members of ENC, and have paid an annual fee (\$120) entitling them to attend these monthly meetings at no cost. For more information on membership, visit www.encenter.org. To pay the annual fee, contact Lori Whalen, ENC assistant director at lori@encenter.org, or call 949.645.8489, ext. 103.